
CEPP Meeting Minutes 

04.29.2021 

Zoom Conference 4:10-5 pm. 

Attendees: Sophia Paulino Adames, Peter von Allmen, Andrew Bozio, Sean Heaney, Jina Mao, Feryaz 

Ocakli, Michael Orr, Leigh Wilton. 

Scribe: Andrew Bozio 

 

The meeting began at 4:10 

1) The minutes were approved. 
 

2) Peter von Allmen’s report on holistic model of teaching evaluation conference. 
 

Allmen shared his findings from the nineth annual meeting of the Assessment Network of New 
York, focusing in particular on the way that other New York schools approach student 
evaluations (particularly within the context of a holistic model). Allmen also spoke to the 
question of all-College assessment. An extraordinary amount of research has been generated 
about student experience in the FYE.   
 

3) Examine the proposed changes for the Faculty Handbook. 
 

The committee reviewed the most recent updates to the proposed language and continued its 
revision of that language. 

 
4) Make a tentative plan for next year. 

 
The chair of CEPP noted two items that were included on this year’s agenda but which were not 
addressed. The first is an instructional video, aimed at offering guidance to students in the 
completion of evaluations. The second concerns ELL.  
 
A third item would involve bringing a motion to the faculty to change the faculty handbook. 
Further work may involve departmental policies for evaluating teaching and evaluation forms. 

 
 
The meeting ended at 5:00 
 

 


